
WHITEPINE AND 5 NEEDLES SPA PROJECT	

Greetings:	

Just a quick update on the Spa project.  The board and the spa committee will be meeting this 
week to go over the status of the project.	

We will be receiving Lydig’s revised quote for the three tub option along with a breakdown of 
cost that we will put on the website once we have reviewed it.  We hope to be able to lock in 
the hot tubs and get them on order.  Once we do, we will post a construction schedule as well.	

We are looking into financing options as well and will keep the HOA informed as we get more 
information.	

Hope everyone is having a good Spring so far and here is to the approaching Summer weather.	

Kris Pereira	

HOA President	


